Debbie Abrahams MP responds to
comments by George Freeman, Head of
No.10 Policy Unit, regarding sick and
disabled people

Debbie Abrahams MP, Shadow Work and Pensions Secretary responded to comments
by George Freeman, Head of No.10 Policy Unit, saying:

“Mr Freeman must immediately apologise for the comments he made regarding
sick and disabled people.

“Freeman dismissed the needs of people with mental health conditions saying
support should go to “really disabled people” rather than those who are
“taking pills at home, who suffer from anxiety.

“Not only does this fly in the face of the commitment to ‘parity of esteem’
for people with mental health conditions, but it directly contradicts Theresa
May's comments on mental health and two recent tribunal judgements.”
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